
YOUTH MINISTRY MEETS ON SUNDAYS
          MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL: 6:30 PM

Welcome!
If you are a guest with us today, we would love 
to meet you! Stop by the Information Center in 

the lobby to say hello and pick up a gift
 to thank you for joining us!

Repentance and Faith
Mark 1:14-15

Understanding the Terms

Repentance is a…

…change of ______________

…change of ______________

Faith is…
…_______________
…_______________

The Necessity of Both

Repentance without faith ______________

 to _______________.

Faith without repentance ______________ 

__________________.

Pastor Dave Ash                                              August 1, 2021  August Community Project - Back to School Prayer
Through the month of August, CCWC will be sending out prayer warriors 
to visit each of the school districts in our county to pray over the facility 
and grounds and ask God to protect our children, the school faculty, and 
staff from anything that may come against them. The first school prayer 
will happen today, August 1st, at Athens High School after the second 
service. For more information and the schedule for the month, please visit 
the table in the lobby. 
Kids Camp 2021-
Today, many of our CCWC children will be leaving for Kids Camp 2021. 
Please keep the children, Pastor Ehrich, and the other accompanying 
volunteers in your prayers this week as they embark on what will be a life-
changing, faith-filling, and memory-making trip. Reminder to parents with 
children leaving today: Please have the children (and their belongings) at 
the church by 1:30pm today. If you have any more questions, please find 
Pastor Ehrich before leaving service today.
CCWC Volunteer Training and Appreciation Day- August 14th
Attentions ALL CCWC volunteers! We will be holding a Training and 
Appreciation day for all of the wonderful volunteers that help this church 
run smoothly. No matter if you are a greeter on Sunday mornings or you 
are teaching our children, we ask that you attend this very important day. 
Please register by either scanning the QR code above OR by calling the 
church office M-F (8am to 4pm).
Family Dinner and Baptism- Sunday August 15th
It’s time to sign up for the next Family Dinner! On Sunday August 15th, 
directly following the second service, CCWC will be serving a delicious 
meal for you and your family! This month, the dinner will be accompanied 
by a Baptism service! Please scan the QR code above to RSVP for the 
dinner OR to sign up for the Baptism class that will be held on April 8th. 
Come enjoy food, fellowship, and celebration! 


